
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (CLIFF DRIVE AND SHELFORD 
ROAD, RADCLIFFE ON TRENT) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2022 (8351) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services. Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints regarding 
inconsiderate parking, at the junction of Cliff Drive and Shelford Road, Radcliffe on Trent. This 
is causing issues with visibility at the junction. In order to help address these concerns, it is 
proposed to introduce Double Yellow Lines (No Waiting At Any time) around the junction. 
 
The proposals will be advertised, and notices displayed on site. A plan showing the extents of 
the proposals is attached (Drawing Number H/MW/4117/01) along with a copy of the site 
notice. 
 


